Analisa Lee

I adamantly oppose weakening the allowable PCB limits in the Spokane River. The adverse

impacts of increasing allowable limits are far reaching and serious. PCBs are in human breast milk,
in every one of our bodies, in our brains, in everything, and we simply have to move in the direction
of limiting, eliminating, and cleaning up PCBs in our state. Please to not follow the direction of our
Federal Government and weaken our hard-won environmental standards and protections. When [
drive down I-5 and see numerous billboards for cancer treatment centers, I find it alarming how
accustomed we're becoming to our current epidemic of ill health, most of which has an
environmental component. PCBs are dangerous. Do not allow higher limits of them anywhere in
Washington State. Thank you.



